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BY EMAIL 

March 25, 2011 
 

 
Mr. Basil Alexander 
Klippensteins 
160 John Street, Suite 300 
Toronto, ON M5V 2E5 
 
Dear Mr. Alexander: 
 
Re: Request for Extension 

Board File No. EB-2010-0331 and EB-2010-0332 
Procedural Order No. 5 – Cost Submissions 

 
 
This letter is in response to Pollution Probe’s letter to the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“Board”) dated March 24, 2011.  
 
The Board notes that Pollution Probe is requesting an extension for filing the cost 
submission in the EB-2010-0331/0332 proceeding.  
 
The Board accepts the requested extension and notes that Pollution Probe shall file its 
cost claim as soon as possible and within a reasonable timeframe. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by  
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
c: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
 


